
July 18, 2022 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Hoijer Marie E. 216 Klein St. Kaukauna 

Krause Dalene L. W4458 Moore Rd. Hilbert 

Rice David W. 215 ½ W. Wisconsin Ave. Kaukauna 

Sampson Crystal A. 124 Kayla St. Combined Locks 

VanderHeiden Samantha A. 102 S. Midpark Dr. Appleton 

 


